
 

 
 

Date: 26/07/2024 
 

To, 
Department of Corporate Service, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
1st Floor, PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 
Script Code: 540061 
ISIN :INE412U01025 

To, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, BLOCK G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400051 
Symbol: BIGBLOC 
ISIN : INE412U01025 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Subject: Update on Temporary Shutdown of Umargam Plant 
 
In compliance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, we would like to provide an update regarding the scheduled temporary shutdown 
of our Umargam plant, as announced on May 14, 2024. 
 
Originally planned for a period of 45-60 days starting from May 18, 2024, we regret to inform you that 
due to delays in the import of necessary equipments and machineries due to shortage of containers & 
vessels globally as well as due to torrential rains in the region, the up gradation process is still ongoing 
and will take some additional time to complete.  
We shall update with the completion date shortly. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued support. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records.  
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For BIGBLOC CONSTRUCTION LIMITED, 
 
 
 
Narayan Sitaram Saboo  
Chairman  & Director 
DIN: 00223324 
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